
 
To:  Senior Public Institution and County College Presidents and Chief Human 

Resource Officers 

From:   NJ Division of Pensions and Benefits 

Date:   March 23, 2023 

Subject:  Reminder: Request for Information Pertaining to Health Benefits Contribution for 

Public Employees 

 

The Governor’s Office is collecting information pertaining to health benefits contribution for 

public employees in Plan Year 2023 (calendar year 2023). As a reminder, we ask that all public 

institutions of higher education submit this form by close of business, Tuesday, March 28, 2023. 

The form was previously sent directly to institutions on March 16, 2023 and includes questions 

regarding employee contributions pursuant to collective bargaining agreements. The purpose of 

this request is to identify changes in employee contributions between Plan Year 2022 and Plan 

Year 2023.  

Questions regarding the form can be submitted to pensions.nj@treas.nj.gov.  
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